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SaltX to be listed at Nasdaq First North Premier

The energy storage company SaltX Technology today announced that Nasdaq has approved the company's
application to move from Nasdaq First North to be listed on Nasdaq First North Premier. The trading of SaltX shares
at Nasdagq First North Premier begins on Friday, May 18, 2018.

SaltX shareholders do not need to take any action in regards of the listing on First North Premier. The share will be traded under the same name and ISIN
code as before, SALT-B and SE0005308541.

SaltX currently does not follow the Swedish Code of Corporate Governance but intends to apply the code well in advance of July 1, 2019.

For further information, please contact:
Karl Bohman, CEO SaltX Technology, tel: +46-705 600 268
Harald Bauer, CFO SaltX Technology, tel: +46-708 108 034

About SaltX Technology

SaltX Technology - www.saltxtechnology.com - develops and sells patented energy storage technology. Main customers are major global OEM partners and
energy companies such as Alfa Laval, Vattenfall, Mobile Climate Control and Rheem. SaltX Technology's share is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm First North
and as from May 18 on First North Premier. SaltX Technology’s Certified Adviser is FNCA Sweden AB.
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